DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
SOUTHWESTERN DIVISION, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
1100 COMMERCE STREET, SUITE 831
DALLAS TX 75242-1317

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

CESWD-RBT
0 6 SEP 2012

MEMORANDUM FOR Commander, Galveston District

SUBJECT: Safety Assurance Review Plan for Proposed Modification Proposed Modification to
the Port Arthur and Vicinity Hurricane Flood Protection Project, Port Arthur, Texas

1. The attached Safety Assurance Review Plan as mandated by Section 2035 of the Water
Resources Development Act of 2007, is hereby approved for design and construction work that
will be performed by Drainage District No. 7 of Jefferson County, TX. This modification will
improve interior drainage systems for Alligator Bayou. This review plan has been reviewed and
coordinated with RMC.

2. The point of contact for this action is Michael Jordan at Michael.Jordan@usace.army.mil or
office phone 469-487-7035.
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Encl THOMAS W. KULA
Brigadier General, USA
Commanding



